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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Howard Regional Health System would like to amend its Byproduct Materials License, 
Number 13- 13028-02, to add Christopher J. Hollon, M.D. as an Authorized User for 
materials licensed under 10 C.F.R. 35.100 and 35.200. Dr. Hollon is currently listed as 
an Authorized User on U.S.N.R.C. Byproduct Materials License Number 13-0095 1-03 
(Ball Memorial Hospital). 

If there are any questions concerning this license amendment, please contact our nuclear 
medicine physicist, Mr. Patrick J. Byrne, D.A.B.R., C.H.P. at 877-3 17-581 1. 
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